
Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting 

May 19, 2016 
 

 
Kate Nixon called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm. 
 
Treasurer's Report: 
 
Mike Moore gave the Treasurer's Report as of 4/30/16 
 

 Business Money Market - $19,025.46 
 Checking - $9,369.91 
 Total Assets - $28,395.37 
 There were no liabilities 

 
Treasurer's Discussion about Income and Expenses: 
 
Last month the income from the cell tower was $3,744.13.  The Verizon antenna is 
on the cell tower, but the boxes haven't arrived yet. 
 
Expenses for the pool equipment and repairs have been budgeted.  We spent 
$15,400 on the pump.  The sewer is repaired, and the water is going where it 
should be.  Since we have to have hot water in bathroom sinks, we are changing 
the plumbing to accommodate this, and it should be finished soon.  The new floor 
is down in the office, and we are also working on other areas.  Jeff Brown is 
redoing the diving board.  We have cut up the old picnic tables, and new ones are 
on order and should be here by June. The ground bees do not seem to be around 
or bothering anyone one right now near the pool.  
 
Garden Club News: 
 

 The Garden Club met with the city and talked about landscaping and 
fertilizing. 

 Right now is not the correct time to kill the weeds. 
 Due to the age of the trees, we are talking to the city about replacing the 

Bradford pears and cherry trees. 
 The city is concerned with the fact that we have no irrigation. 
 The Garden Club is working on deciding various plantings.  
 A horticulturalist from the city recommended that we apply for the Adoptive 

Program.  The city does the planting, and we would buy the plants as well 
as any needing replacement. 

 We will need to maintain the area that the city does not own near one wall. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 

 Pool opening day is May 28.  May 29 is the free pool day. 
 Clean the Bay Day is June 4.  Volunteers are needed. 



 Neighborhood Yard Sale is June 11.  The deadline to have your address 
printed on the map is June 3.  The deadline to have your address on the 
map on the website is the night before.  The Civic League will provide signs 
and advertising. 

 National Night Out is on August 2 at the pool.  We are talking to the Balloon 
Guy, and his wife does face painting.  There will be food and ice cream. 

 There will be another newsletter distributed in July. 
 
Additional Information: 
 

 We need to check with the city about the picnic structure installation. 
 The city has a direct Parks and Recreation webpage to report vandalism at 

the park such as what occurred with the fence. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
 


